
 

 

 

 

 

11 November 2016 

VOYAGER CLOSES PUBLIC OFFER FOLLOWING STRONG DEMAND 
_________________________________________________________ 

The directors of Voyager Global Group Limited (to be renamed Cycliq Group Ltd)  

(Voyager or Company) are pleased to announce that following very strong demand it 

has closed the public share offer made pursuant to its prospectus dated 29 September 

2016 (Prospectus).  

The Company hopes to have its securities reinstated to quotation in the coming weeks. 

Upon re-quotation, the Company’s shares will trade under the new ASX ticker “CYQ”.  

For more information, please contact: 

 

Piers Lewis 

Director/Company Secretary 

Voyager Global Group Limited 

 

Phone: +61 8 6555 2950 
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